
 

Finance and Public Administration Committee 

Contact: Finance and Public Administration Committee, The Scottish Parliament, 
Edinburgh, EH99 1SP.  
Email FPA.committee@parliament.scot. We welcome calls through Relay UK and in 
BSL through Contact Scotland BSL. 
 

Richard Lochhead MSP 
Minister for Business 
Scottish Government 

19 February 2025 

Dear Minister 
 
Thank you for giving evidence at yesterday’s Finance and Public Administration 
Committee meeting. The Committee considered the evidence received and agreed 
to approve the proposed contingent liability. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Kenneth Gibson MSP 
Convener 
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